Dear Ishtiaq,
Thank you for sharing the inquiry report.
Agreed with the recommendations.

Regards,
Dr. Ahsan Iqbal,
IO - WHO,
District Delivery Operations and Supervision Officer,
Peshawar

From: ishtiaq.hussain@chipconsulting.org <ishtiaq.hussain@chipconsulting.org>
Sent: Monday, October 3, 2022 5:29:48 PM
To: IQBAL, Ahsan <iqbalah@who.int>
Cc: naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org <naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org>; KHAN, Saifullah <skhan@who.int>
Subject: [EXT] inquiry report on account of unprofessional attitude by UCPO Mr. Nadeem Khan 
 
Dear Dr. Ahsan,
 
The inquiry report is for your good office’s perusal. Kindly give your response regarding the report. I shall be grateful in this regard
 
Regards 
Syed Ishtiaq Hussain
Chip Training and Consulting 
Regional Coordinator - KP
CHIP Training & Consulting Pvt. Ltd
Peshawar |ishtiaq.hussain@chipconsulting.org 
Contact:0349-7760730
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